Minutes are considered “DRAFT” until approved at next meeting

Minutes
Farmington High School Building Committee
Communications Subcommittee
Wednesday, May 3, 2017

Present:

William Wadsworth, FHS Building Committee Chair
Jean Baron, Subcommittee Member

Mecheal Hamilton, Subcommittee Member
Kathryn Howroyd, Management Specialist

Marc Sklenka, Colliers International

Suzy Schuck, Kaestle Boos Associates

A.

Call to Order.
The meeting was called to order at 3:35 p.m.

Public Comment.
None.

To review and approve various marketing materials.

The subcommittee reviewed the updated draft newsletter for the FHS
Building Committee. They suggested removing the word “areas” from the
“enlarged Special Education classroom” bullet point. The committee also
decided to match the formatting that is currently on the website for the New
England Association of Schools and Colleges (NEASC) bullet point to maintain
consistency.

The subcommittee also suggested the creation of a “phasing document” to
outline the phasing timeline and process. This handout can be distributed at
the Farmington Public Schools Events in addition to the “Fact Sheet” and
posted on the website.

Other Business.
None.

Adjournment.
Upon a motion made and seconded (Hamilton/Baron) the meeting adjourned
at4:10 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kathryn Howroyd
Management Specialist









